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Media Inquiry into Regional Connector Project
 

The Downtown News has inquired about the Regional Connector Project and Board motion to report back next month on the possibility of private funding to study the addition of the 5th and Flower Station. Staff reported that it is currently coordinating meetings with property owners in proximity to the 5th and Flower Station to determine if they are interested in paying $2 million to fund the process to keep the station as an alternative in the Environmental Impact Statement/Report. Concurrently, the project team is evaluating how to facilitate connections to 7th Street/Metro Station that could expand the station’s accessibility should funding for further study of the 5th/Flower Station not occur. With the project reduced to three stations, the cost would be $1.366 billion in Year of Expenditure dollars for the Fully Underground Alternative. The increased cost-effectiveness of the project strengthens the agency’s New Starts request to increase the federal match from 50 percent to 60 percent, which would help reduce the burden on state and local funding sources. The story is expected to run Monday.

Expo Line Banner Project Unveiled

Light pole banner designs for the Expo Line were unveiled on Sunday at the Vision Theater in Leimert Park Village. Art program staff from our Creative Services department worked with a local non-profit, community organizations, local high school and community college students to showcase the Leimert Park creative community in a series of colorful banners. The designs are the culmination of a five-month process to collect stories and images from over 75 local residents. The stories were translated into vibrant light pole banner designs that will line Crenshaw Boulevard from Leimert Park to the new Expo/Crenshaw Station when the Expo Line opens. The project was funded by the Expo Construction Authority; Los Angeles City Council and Expo Board Member Bernard Parks presented certificates and congratulated the participants at Sunday’s event. 
Expo Construction Notice

As part of the construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will temporarily close eastbound National

Boulevard at Hayden Avenue. Construction crews will implement various construction activities necessary for storm drain repair and street reconstruction.  Phase 1 Saturday, November 13, 2010 (9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.) and
Sunday, November 14, 2010 (10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.) Phase 2 Saturday, November 20, 2010 (9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.) and

Sunday, November 21, 2010 (10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.)  Please click here to view the construction notice.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/101104_EXPO_ConstructionNotice_West_End_National_Blvd_Street_Restoration.pdf


	

	








